
Open basketball is back! Up to two (2) people 
from the same household can now shoot hoops 
at the same time. Open to active members of 
the Metuchen YMCA by reservation only. 

Time slots are 45 minutes each. Basketball 
hoops will be available Monday through Sunday 
by appointment only.  

Participants must bring their own basketball.  
There will be one person per hoop unless you 
are sharing with another member of your 
household. 
 

Social distancing and health and safety 
procedures will be followed during open 
basketball – masks are required at all times.  
 

For more information, contact Julisa Joaquim 
at julisajoaquim@ymcaofmewsa.org  

Metuchen Branch YMCA 
65 High Street,  

Metuchen, NJ, 08840 
732-548-2044 

mailto:jdonahue@fspymca.org

